
HOME INSPECTIONS

NOTICE
BRANTFORD NATIVE HOUSING will be doing annual
mandatory house/unit inspections to ensure the
wellness and safety of our tenants. Please keep
an eye out for your unit notice assessment letter,
which will be hand delivered to your mailbox.
Please check your mailbox periodically to ensure
that you are up to date. 

Continue to follow us on social media
@brantfordnativehousing for updates of our social

calendar. 

Main Office - 519-756-2205
       or dvanevery@brantfordnativehousing.com

Fax Number - 519-756-1764
Emergency After Hours Maintenance  - (519)-717-0345

CONTACT

24 hour notice inspection letter
A scheduled staff meeting visit - minimum 24 hours notice
Followed client support - based on the unit needs

Upon notification of the upcoming unit assessment - BNH will inform tenants
what is needed to conduct the unit assessment. 

WHAT TO EXPECT


